
 
KPAC EXECUTIVE/GENERAL MEETING AGENDA 

Monday May 9th, 2011 at 7:00 pm in the library 
 

Attendees: Rachelle Jadot, Thaddeus Seidler, Lesley Corr, Della O’Reilly, Livian Smith, Michelle 
Oucharek-Deo Deo, Lisa Aspinall, Colin Aspinall, Debbie Lenihan, Heather Hamersley, Candice Miller, 
Yvonne Greentree, Viktoria Simek, Debbie Moran, Jasmine Parker, Taunya Helme, Tracy Wray, Susan 
Deyotte, Rosemary Shaw 
 
Administration present: Mr. Remi Collins. 
Regrets: Wing Yu, Kim Becker 

 
Call to Order: 7:08 pm  
Approval of Agenda – MSC -  Thaddeus/ Lesley 
Adoption of Minutes April, 11

th
 2011 amended version MSC -Della/ Livian 

 
 Chair Report –Rose Shaw – Discussion had and information received from the 
“concerned parents” who brought the details of one side of information to the BCCPAC 
wanting to look in to the health effects of Wi-Fi in the schools (specifically Elementary) 
There was lots of websites information presented and it was decided that the class reps 
will send out the information with the pre amble that this is not the position of the KPAC 
however it is to be distributed for information.  
 
  

Administration report - Mr. Remi Collins, Principal 
 
CPVPA 10th Annual “In Motion” for Cancer Research 
Sunday, May 15th 9:00 a.m. at Terry Fox Secondary School 
The Coquitlam Principals’ and Vice-Principals’ Association is hosting its 10th 
Anniversary “In Motion” run for Cancer Research.  You are invited to join staff, students, 
and community members from our Tri-Cities schools and neighbourhoods to walk, run, 
cycle, rollerblade, or jog for 2K, 5K, or 10K on Sunday, May 15th at 9:00 am.  School 
teams and individuals can participate – there is no registration fee and all participants 
are asked to make a donation of $10 or more to the Canadian Cancer Society.  Over 9 
years, this event has raised over $69,000 for Cancer Research. For more information 
please contact your school office or Darlene Proulx at dproulx@sd43.bc.ca..   Online 
pledges can be made at www.cancerevents.kintera.org/cpvpa  and the link will be live 
on the morning of the run.  A tax receipt will be issued for in person or online pledges.  
 
 
 
  

Elections:  Executive term of two years – 2011-2012 and 2012-2013 
Chair – Colin Aspinall  
Vice Chair – Thaddeus Seidler  
Treasurer – Heather Hamersley 
DPAC – Salima Mawji 
Secretary- Lesley Corr 
 
All other committees to be filled as well.  
Fundraising: Livian Smith, Lesley Corr, Lisa Aspinall, Debbie Lenihan, Candice Miller, 



Jasmine Parker (popcorn day), Susan Deyotte, Rachelle Jadot(clothing drive)- Planning 
2011/2012 meeting scheduled for Friday June 10th, 2011  
Hot lunch – Debbie Moran, Viktoria Simek and shopper will be Alana Stevens 
Garden Club – Michelle Oucharek-Deo – Will stay on for 3 more years till she her son 
is finished at Kilmer 
Canadian Parents for French –  VACANT 
Southside Family of Schools Parent Education – Rachelle Jadot  
Fruit and Veggie Program – Viktoria Simek 
Emergency Preparedness – Susan Deyotte – would like to train for next person as 
well.  
Parent Library – Thaddeus Seidler 
School Planning Council – Colin Aspinall, Candice Miller, Della O’Reilly 
Volunteer Coordinator – Cathy Willis  
Newsletter/ Website coordinator – Wing Yu – would like to train new person as well.  
 
Outgoing and incoming Executive to meet during the open budget meeting on Monday 
May 30th, 2011 in the library for 5 pm sharp! 
 
Vice Chair Report- Kim Becker- No report  
  
DPAC Report - Salima Mawji – No Report  
  
Treasurer Report -Tracey Wray- Expenses and income statement presented – Gaming 
funds report presented as well. Some deposits were done in May so could not be 
allocated for this ledger, however this is close to $600 that is ready to go to bank, so the 
fundraising is almost met budget this year.  There is one HL, sports day and garage 
sale left to bring in the balance needed to meet budget of $1929 

 
Committee Reports: 

 
Fundraising– Rachelle Jadot –Garage Sale Sat June 4th, 2011- Watch for notice to 
come home shortly, volunteers will be needed.  
Hot Lunch - Yvonne Greentree Next HL date is / forms due back  
Garden club- Michelle Deo- Still waiting for better weather, club is doing great.  
Canadian Parents for French- Lisa Aspinall- AGM - CPF - TRI-CITIES CHAPTER -
MONDAY, MAY 16, 2011,IRVINE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (3862 Wellington St., Port 
Coquitlam)in the library 7:00pm EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND! All Executive 
positions need to be filled.  CPF members please attend if you would like to run or vote 
for any of these positions 
CPF is hosting the Verbathon on May 31 at the Winslow Centre.  The deadline to enter is 

Monday, May 16, and Mme. O'Grady has been given all of the entry forms and contest rules.  I 

have not heard from her yet, if there will be a Kilmer team participating. 

 
Parent Ed – SSFS –Rachelle J. The results of the survey are in and the school had 
these results for parent Ed that they would like to see.  Plans are in the works for the fall 
speakers now based on what the surveys revealed.  

  
__13____Kids & Drugs 
__13____Peer Pressure  
__14____Bullying 
__17____Self-Esteem 
__7____Sibling Rivalry 
__3____Technology 



__10____Internet Safety 
__3____Earthquake Preparation 
___2___Screen Time 
__2____Noise and Hearing Loss 
__5____Stress Management 
___5___Anger Management and Conflict Resolution 
__2____Work-Life Balance 
__4____Study Skills/Learning Styles 
__3____Personalized Learning (21st Century Learning) 
__0____Online Learning 
__5____Parenting Boys 
__4____Parenting Girls 
__13____How to Cope with Anxiety 
_2_____Sexuality & Children 
__0____Divorce & Separation 
____0__Grief &Loss 
___4___Communication 
__12____Raising Responsible Children 
__4____Nutrition and Fitness 
__4____First Aid 
__5____Strong-willed/Spirited Children 
___0___Blended Families 
___2___Advocating for Your Child in the School System 
___0___Understanding Autism 
__1____How to make Your Family’s Footprint Smaller on the Environment         
(Recycling/Composting/Reducing/Reusing) 
 

Fruit & Veggie Program- Candice Miller – One serving every other week now.  
Emergency Preparedness/ Safety-   Susan Deyotte, Anna Sato- Year end food sale 
will be coming out shortly.  Chocolate chip granola bars. Fruit leathers, and cereal bars 
will be sold at ½ price.  
Parent Library – Thaddeus Seidler- The new books have arrived and are in the parent 
library for borrowing.  
School Planning Council – Rose Shaw, Kim Becker, and Della O’Reilly – To meet 
soon with Mr. Collins.  
Volunteer Committee – Cathy Willis – No report  
Newsletter/ Website - Wing Yu- No report  
Shriners Pull Tabs – Picked up full bin.  Thank you to Mrs. Hardy 
Campbell Soup Labels – Moe Pullen, Continuously counting, please keep bringing 
them in.  
 
Meeting Adjourned @ 8:40pm  
Next KPAC meeting and Social on June 6th Location and time TBA  


